Institute of Health Psychology Student Grant

Kia ora,

On behalf of the Institute of Health Psychology Committee, we are pleased
to be inviting applications for the $300 student grant to fund a professional
development opportunity (e.g. conference or workshop). These may be
workshops or trainings events offered by the NZ Psychological Society or
offered by other organisations.

To apply for the grant, please tell us in 250 words maximum, what
professional development event you're hoping to attend and why you would
like to attend this event.

Grant applications can be completed online using the following submission
form:
https://forms.qgle/mQt9Tatiwg7Thim47

For further enquiries or to submit an application, please contact Rushaina
Variava-Jain, IHP Secretary at rushuvariava@agmail.com.

Please note applications close on Monday 15 July 2024 at 4pm.

We also expect the successful student will provide a brief written report
summarizing their experience of the conference proceedings. This
summary will be published in a forthcoming IHP newsletter or on our IHP
webpage on the NZPsS website.

Nga mihi nui,
Institute of Health Psychology Committee



